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ADDRESS OmCIAI. CORRESPONDENCE

TO THE BOARD

July 10, 1951

Honorable H. S. Eccles, Member,
Board of Governors of the

Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Eccles:

Because of your long service as chairman and a
member of the Board of Governors, it has occurred to the
other members of the Board that you would like to have
something from your office as a tangible reminder of the
years you have spent in Washington. Accordingly, the
Board takes pleasure in presenting to you the desk chair
in your office which was especially designed for you and
the mantel electric clock as a token of genuine apprecia-
tion of the pleasure and benefit which the other members
have derived from your participation in the deliberations
of the Board throughout the period of your service.

Sincerely yours,

U Carpenter,
Secretary.
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